
 

 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
DTP Booster and Men ACWY 

 
Please find enclosed with this letter information regarding the DTP Booster and Men ACWY 
vaccination. The DTP booster helps protect your child against diphtheria, tetanus and polio. The Men 
ACWY vaccination helps protect against four types of meningococcal bacteria (groups A, C, W, and Y) 
and is replacing the routine meningococcal C vaccine.  
 
These vaccinations will be delivered in school by the Childhood Immunisation Team to all third year 
students during the morning of Monday, 23rd January 2017. 
 
Please read the information carefully and complete the consent form if you wish your child to receive 
these immunisations. The completed consent form should be returned to Mrs McIntyre in the medical 
room or Mrs Kinread at reception by Wednesday, 14 December please. 
 
If you have a question regarding the DTP Booster or Men ACWY please contact the Childhood 
Immunisation Team directly; their telephone number is on the information letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S McIntyre 
School Health Worker 
 


